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Christmas at Cradley        
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please see below activities and dates that you need to  
be aware of over the next few weeks.  Please look on  
the Newsletter for more information about FoCS 
events. 
 
4th December 
 
Christmas Post Box - children can put cards in the red post box ready for delivery on the 

last day. Cards must have the child’s name and class on so we know 
who they are for. 

 
8th December 
 
Christmas Jumper Day - children can wear their own clothes with a Christmas Jumper, 

Christmas dress up, red, green, white or sparkly.  They must be warm 
with suitable shoes.  

 
Pop-up shop FoCS - children will have the opportunity to buy gifts for family members. 

Gifts cost £1 or £2 and children can buy any number of gifts.  They will 
wrap and label them and then bring them home ready to go under the 
tree.  Please make sure children have money in a named envelope or 
purse. 

 
Santa Dash - all children will be involved in an orienteering Christmas themed dash around 

school. All children will need a spare pair of shoes/ trainers suitable for 
running outside. 

 
11th December 
 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal - whole school 10.00 am watch. Parents who cannot come 

without children under school age to attend this performance.  
Please let the office know if you are attending so that we can 
arrange seating. 
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12th/13th December  
 
Nativity Performances - in the hall at 1.30pm.  Please see separate letter to get tickets. 

Children under school age, who are not in the play, will not be 
permitted to attend as we are going to be recording. 

 
15th December 
 
Own clothes for Hamper prizes - please bring a food or drink item to make into hampers 

for the Christmas Raffle Draw. 
 
19th December 
 
Christmas Dinner - please order online as usual. 
 
Carol Service – 6.00pm in the church. All children are involved. Followed by mulled wine 

and mince pies.  Please do not arrive before 5.45pm. 
 
20th December  
 
Whole School trip to the Panto in Hereford - please ensure your child is in school by 8.45  

as we need to leave promptly. 
We will have lunch when we return.  

 
21st December 
 
Christmas Post Delivery - cards will be delivered to classes by year 6 children. 
 
Carols by Candlelight - 2.30pm for staff and children. 
 
FOCS Hamper Raffle Draw – 3.00pm on the playground. 
 
End of Term  
 
School reopens for children on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 
 
Many thanks for all your support this term, especially at this very busy, demanding time of 
year.  We really do appreciate it. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Mrs Jones 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


